THE CORPORATION OF THE DISTRICT OF BURNABY

Engineering Department
5 March, 1970,
Mr. H.W. Balfour
MUNICIPAL MANAGER.

Dear Sir:

I wish to submit the following estimate for your consideration.

Estimate

Install water main on Bessborough Drive north of Eton St.
in conjunction with servicing Subdivision Ref. No. 136/69

- 400" of 6" dia. main, including tie-in by municipal
forces.

Charge: New Mains (20-02)

Respectfully submitted
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